Thirtieth Annual Convention July 25-27, 1994 Holiday Inn Denver Downtown Hotel Denver 1450 Glenarm Place Denver, CO 80202

Pres. - Kathy Joseph Pres. Elect - Richard Weldon First Vice Pres. -Second Vice Pres. - Rick Shaw Recording Sec. - Doug Harris Immediate Past Pres. - Gary Ambrosier Metro Dist. Chairman - Alex Booth N.E. Dist. Chairman - Jeff Davis S. Dist. Chairman - George Zahn Western Slope Chairman – Susan Sanchez Exec. Sec. - Brett Argo Newsletter Editor - Don Waltman Chairman of Marching Affairs – Wayne Manzaneres Chairmen of Concert Band Affairs - Craig Kettles Exhibits Chairman - Ken Anderson Public Relations Chairman – J.L. Gerardi

Highlights

W.

The convention was hosted by CBA in conjunction with the International Association of Jazz Educators (formerly the National Association of Jazz Educators) and the American String Teachers Association.

Featured clinicians – Dr. Kenneth Singleton (UNC), Dr. Jess Gerardi (Ret. Englewood HS), Danny Gottlieb (Ludwig).

Convention attendees were invited to an open rehearsal of the Denver Neophonic Orchestra. Band directors at the convention played a concert of marches at the Marriott Hotel Plaza in downtown Denver under the direction of Dr. Singleton.

The Broncos Band shared a concert with the AFA Falconaires on the second evening of the convention.